
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF 
ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

 

Due to the current state of emergency dealing with the fire situation in the east of the 

Scenic Rim, the Ordinary Meeting of Council scheduled for  

Monday, 9 September 2019 has been postponed.   

 

Details of the rescheduling will be announced on Council’s website and Facebook page 

later this week. 

 

Dated:  8 September 2019 

 

Jon Gibbons 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


